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President’s Corner 

Bonnie Walker, President 

I would like to say thanks to the By-Laws 
Committee for all their work on the Guild 
Bylaws revision.  Thanks to the Members who 
read the Bylaws and made comments and 
corrections.  

The Nominating Committee has made their 
recommendations for the Primary Officers.  
Everyone will have a chance to vote at the 
meeting in March. 

Thanks to the Members who are stepping up for 
the Committee Chairs.  This will help the new 
President. 

I also want to say Thank you to LaDonyce for 
her presentation to the Guild.  LaLa’s has a lot 
to offer.  She has a lot of new things and 
showed improvement in other things.  I see 
many new opportunities for our quilting 
journeys.  

Remember, it is time to pay our dues, 

Happy Quilting 

Bonnie Walker 

President 

   First Vice President, Programs 

February VP Report For newsletter: 

First, I want to tell you all how wonderful it has been to serve as your VP of programs 
this past year. This is 

one of the friendliest and most giving group I’ve ever been a part of. 

The showcase provided by LaDonyce Hamilton from our guild sponsor shop, LaLa’s, was 
enlightening.  

I personally picked up a few new goodies and saw several others that I plan to get in 
the near future. 

March is our 30th Anniversary Celebration. We will recognize and honor our charter 
members and past presidents as well as enjoy lunch. The focus of the potluck will be 
salads and sandwiches, so get creative. We will also elect officers for the next year. 

April will be officer installation and lunch. The theme for this potluck will be casseroles 
and crockpot goodies. 

Don’t worry, Sew happy! 

Marci Dickens 

1st Vice President, Programs 

5
TH

55 

Quilts of Valor Workshop will 

be on March 19, 2024 from 

10AM – 4PM at the Red Barn. 

Bring your own Project or start 

a new one!  Some fabric 

available. $10 Day Fee and 

bring your lunch
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2nd Vice President, Membership 

Greetings Ladies- 

Livingston Piecemaker’s Quilt Guild met on February 12. We 
had 43 members in attendance, as well as 8 guests. Our 
guests included two visiting members of the Kingwood Quilt 
Guild: Carolyn King and Teresa Duerringer. Other guest 
included Bernadette San Miguel, Deborah Davis, Lilly Corbett, 
Phyllis Childers, Becky Wickander, and Mark Hamilton.  This 
month we honored both Tanya Bruce and Norma Christensen 
with their 5-year service pins and honored Karen Godfrey 
with her 10-year service pin! Congratulations ladies! 

This past month 22 of our members attended at least 25 Bee 
meetings. Our members also registered a total of 490 
volunteer hours. 

Door prizes were won this month to Patty Drewett, Ginger 
Sebastian, Lyla Wenneker, and Sharon Jeans. 

Please note that membership dues are due soon! Please bring 
your checks for $25 to our March meeting if you have not 
already paid.  

See you in March! 

Joyfully~ 

Sharon Wright 

 

 

 

 

 

March Meeting! 

This will be our 30th Anniversary 
Celebration! 

We will honor Past Presidents and 
Founding Members. 

It is Pot Luck – Please bring salads 
& Sandwiches 

Block of the Month Winner & 50/50 Winner 

Cheryl Cox 

 

  

 

 

 

2024 Fat Quarters of the Month 

 

January   Snowy Scenery or Snow Flakes 

February  Hearts – Kisses & Angels 

March   “Way Out West” Southwestern Prints 

April   Trains, Planes & Automobiles 

May   Hawaiian Luau 

June   Red, White & Blue 

July   Black on Black 

August   White on White 

September  School Days 

October  Hunting Season (Deer, Camo, Trees) 

November  Harvest Pumpkins, anything Fall 

December  How the Grinch Stole Christmas 

March 2024 Block of the Month 

The Pattern will be a Tulip Pattern 

 

 

 

 
Block of the Month Instructions can be 

found at the end of the Newsletter 



 

 

 

Meeting Called to Order at 9:31 by Bonnie Walker.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Gail Kestler opened the meeting with prayer. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Bonnie Walker opened the floor for any corrections to the minutes from last month’s guild meeting. LaDonyce Hamilton motioned to 

accept last month’s minutes and Lyla Wenneker seconded the motion. The motion passed.  

Kathy Tullos motioned to accept the financial report as printed in the newsletter, and Karen Godfrey seconded the motion. The motion 

passed.   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

VICE PRESIDENT – MARCI DICKENS                                                                                                                                                                

The program next month is a pot luck luncheon, please bring a dish to share.   

Today the program is LaLa’s Quilt Shop in Cold Spring. LaDonyce brought many things from her shop and explained how to use     

some of the tools. She introduced her husband Mark who services the Janome machines she sells but says he can also work on most 

other brands except Bernina. 

LaDonyce is a Shannon Brinkley certified scrappy applique instructor and will be having classes.  

The hours of the shop are Tuesday and Wednesday 1 to 4:30, Thursday and Friday 10 to 4:30 and Saturday 10 to 2. She also owns the 

Red Barn Retreat and there are a lot of activities on Tuesday and Wednesday mornings.  

LaDonyce brought a goodie bag and Sharon Wright pulled Karen Lee’s name as the winner.  

LaDonyce offers a 10% discount for guild members. Shopping is open during the break. 

Marci thanked Ladonyce for coming and the Kingwood guild for bringing their beautiful Tula butterfly quilt.  

Bonnie thanked Rita Orban for taking pictures today due to the absence of Destiny Pennington. Bonnie welcomed the visitors and asked 

them to stand so Karen Godfrey could bring them a fat quarter.  

Break at 10:07. Back to order at 10:30.  

TREASURERS REPORT – PATTY DREWETT – Patty provided the treasurers report, please see the report in this newsletter. She 

also reminded committee chairs to complete their reports that are needed by the end of March. 

SECRET PAL – PATTY DREWETT – Patty reminded those participating in Secret Pals to please acknowledge your pal each month. 

Bonnie thanked the Kingwood Guild for bringing their beautiful quilt. And reminded everyone that Sue Glick was selling tickets for our 

local raffle quilt raffle. 

LaDonyce asked that anyone who wanted a glow ruler to come see her to get on the waiting list.  

MEMBERSHIP – SHARON WRIGHT – There were 43 members at the meeting and 8 guests. The guests were Bernadette San 

Miguel, Deborah Davis, Lilly Corbett, Phyllis Childers, Becky Wickander, Mark Hamilton and from Kingwood, Carolyn King and 

Teresa Duerringer. 

 25 members attended Bees and 490 volunteer hours were turned in.  

5-year pins were awarded to Tanya Bruce and Norma Christensen. 

A 10-year pin was awarded to Karen Godfrey.  

Door Prizes were won by Lyla Wenneker, Sharon Jeans, Patty Drewett, and Ginger Sebastian. Sharon also reminded everyone that dues 

for next year are due next month.  

EXCHANGE TABLE – MARY PARRISH – Mary reported that at the exchange table she had some needles and fabric. Joyce Trojan 

held up a donated shirt in size medium if anyone would like it. 

BLOCK OF THE MONTH – SHARON JEANS – There were 20 blocks turned in. The winner was Cheryl Cox. See this newsletter 

for tulip pattern for March.  

COMMUNITY SERVICE – NORMA CHRISTENSEN – Kits are made up for you to sew. It’s time to get the Christmas stockings 

made and she has many kits for rail fence blocks. 

F.A.I.T.H – LISA JEFFERIES –Donations are increasing, thank you. Please keep donations coming, anything individually wrapped, 

such as ChapStick, snacks or drink mixes.  

FAT QUARTER OF THE MONTH – GINGER SEBASTIAN – The winner of 15 fat quarters and a cute panel was Marci Dickens. 

The theme for March is southwestern.  

HOSPITALITY – KATHIE HILTON – Kathie asked that even though next month is a pot luck, please don’t forget a breakfast snack. 

We will also be having a pot luck in April to install officers. Since we are having two luncheons it was suggested that March be salad and 

sandwiches and April be casseroles.  
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SPECIAL PROJECTS – KAREN GODFREY – Vicki Wooddell made 2 little dinosaur quilts to go with 2 dinosaur books, Kay Hardy 

made a cute little frog and lily pad for a book featuring a frog and Julie Wilson made a little quilt for a tug boat book. Karen shared a few 

other books she has available.  

LIBRARIAN – KAREN LANTRON – Great prices on books, come shop and lighten our load.  

50/50 RAFFLE, BIRTHDAY, VISITORS – VICKIE MYERS –  

Karen Godfrey filled in for Vickie and passed out birthday fat quarters to LaDonyce Hamilton, Debbie Jones, Sue Glick, Sharon Jeans, 

Karen Lee, Delaine Brady and Tonya Bruce.  

Karen drew for the 50/50 raffle and was the winner of $17.50 was Cheryl Cox.  

BEES – Sue Glick said the Thursday Bee will be working on the Block of the Month this week.  

Square in a Square Bee meets Wednesday and is working on applique.  

Sew and Sew meets 4th Thursday.  

Loose Threads has disbanded.  

Quilts for Kids meets tomorrow at Red Barn and has donated over 2500 quilts.  

DONATION QUILT SALES – MADI MCMURRAY – Madi reported $371.00 was turned in this month. Sue Glick took the quilt to 

the Cypress Quilt Guild and they were very generous. The Tri-County Quilt Show is coming up and we can sell tickets there. It is at the 

Berry Center March 1 and 2. Bonnie pointed out the display of next year’s donation quilt at the back of the room. The center medallion 

has been completed. Karen Lee will have block kits next month for members to complete. Kathy Tullos will do the quilting.  

NEWSLETTER – VICKI WOODDELL – Please get all reports to Vicki by the Friday after our meeting. We are looking for a new 

newsletter person. 

SUNSHINE AND SHADOWS – SHARON JEFFERIES –Sharon had a busy month. Please see the details in her report in this 

newsletter.  

QUILT SHOW 2025 – JAMMIE ACKLEY – The first meeting for quilt show planning will be today, following a short board meeting. 

Two suggestions for the name of our quilt show are Building a Beautiful World – One Quilt at a Time or Sew Full of Wonder. After a 

vote the name is Sew Full of Wonder!  

STASH BUILDER – GAIL KESTLER – Gail had 3 packages of 3 fat quarters and the winners were Sharon Wright, Sylvia Sills and 

Patty Lawson. 

HOMETOWN CHRISTMAS – KATHIE HILTON – Hometown Christmas will be in December.  

QUILTS OF VALOR – BONNIE WALKER – The list of Veterans needs to be updated. There will be a workshop at the Red Barn 

Feb 20 from 10 to 4.  

PRESIDENT BLOCKS – JAMMIE ACKLEY – To thank Bonnie Walker for her service please make a Cardinal Block. A tutorial is 

available on-line, search “YouTube Carol Thelen Cardinal”, when the video comes up, you can click on “download” below the video 

and it will take you to a printable copy. It is a 12 ½ inch block that should be made in red with cream or white background. 16 blocks 

were turned in at the February meeting.  

BY-LAWS – JAMMIE ACKLEY – There were a few minor corrections in the last newsletter. There was some discussion on other 

changes to be made, it was decided those would be considered in the future. Today we voted on the changes already read to the 

membership. Marci Dickens made the motion to accept the by-laws as presented and Lyla Wenneker seconded it, the motion passed. If 

anyone has other changes to suggest they should come to the board meeting to discuss.  

OLD BUSINESS – Sharon Jeans presented a report for the nominating committee. Vicki Wooddell is nominated for President and 

Bonnie Walker for First Vice President. Other board members have offered to keep their seats. Sharon enjoyed the nominating 

committee experience.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS - The Woodlands Area Quilt Guild is having a quilt show June 21 and 22 at the Lone Star Expo and 

Convention Center.  

SHOW AND TELL – SAM PAPROCKI – Patty Lawson filled in for Sam this month.  

• Ginger Sebastian shared a beautiful black and white quilt surrounding a pink panel. She also made a heart quilt with the hearts from 

the block of the month.  

• Vicki Wooddell made a Valentine wall hanging from the fat quarters she won last year. She also shared a table topper and a sewing 

room wall hanging featuring ironing boards. 

 • Sue Glick finished a lovely quilt with different houses and appliqued vines. There was a hidden cat and wheelbarrow of flowers.  

• Lyla Wenneker shared a quilt her cousin made and she hand quilted for a Veteran.  

• Bernadette San Miguel made a beautiful quilt for her son titled Storm at Sea. It had a zipper pocket in the back.  

• Sylvia Sills made a travel bag in a By Annie class in Huntsville. It has 5 outside pockets and a trolley sleeve. It was difficult but a great 

sense of satisfaction upon completion.  

• Betty Tand – shared two rainbow quilts, one made with a creative grid log cabin ruler and a modern log cabin quilt.  

• Sarah Hiatt completed a very large Jack’s Chain with 730 small nine patches that formed circles.  

• Gail Kestler liked the cardinal block so much she made a table runner with three of them.  

 

 

 



• Jamie Ackley shared some fabric fish with magnets in their noses for a fishing game for her grandchildren. She also brought 2 wool 

embroidered pillows and an embroidered wall hanging with small little blocks of flowers.  

• Patty Lawson completed a kit from Hall to Wall with feed sack style. She has only been quilting a year. Rita Orbon said there is a quilt 

show this weekend in Brenham this weekend. Marci Dickens made a motion to adjourn, Patty Drewett seconded it and it passed. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Cheryl Cox, Secretary 

 

 

 

The Board Meeting was called to order by Bonnie Walker.                                                                                                                          

After discussion on further changes to the By-Laws it was decided that a new By-Law Committee should be formed in April with Bonnie 

Walker as the Parliamentarian.                                                                                                                                                                    

Marci Dickens presented the prices she had found for a cordless microphone and a clip-on microphone. She will do more research to 

see if better prices can be found.                                                                                                                                                              

Meeting adjourned.   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Respectfully submitted,  

Cheryl Cox, Secretary 
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Norma Christensen and Tanya Bruce were awarded their 

5 -Year Pins 

 

 

 

Karen Godfrey was presented with a 10-Year Pin 

 

 

 

Stash Builder Winners! 

Patty Lawson, Sylvia Sills & Sharon Wright 

 

 

 
 



                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Hi everyone! We’re off to what I think is a pretty good start in 2024 with upcoming showings of ‘Monticello’ and 
we are starting to get visits from local Guilds with their quilts. 

Below is the current schedule. Volunteers are needed for the dates listed below (in red). It is easier to set up and 
take down the quilt if there are 2 volunteers. This is our main fundraiser for the Guild so please consider 
volunteering to take the quilt to show and sell tickets. 

Upcoming 2024 Quilt ‘Monticello’ Showings: 

Date Guild/Location Time Volunteer(s) 
Mar 15, 
2024 

Quilt Guild of Greater 
Houston, Bellaire 

9:30am 2 volunteers 
needed 

April 4, 
2024 

Kingwood Area Quilt Guild, 
Kingwood 

6:15pm Karen Lee 

May 9, 
2024 

Brazos Bluebonnet Quilt 
Guild, Bryan 

6:00pm Patty Lawson 

May 16, 
2024 

Golden Triangle Quilt Guild, 
Beaumont 

10:00am 2 volunteers 
needed 

June 20, 
2024 

Mainland Morning Quilt 
Guild, Dickinson 

9:00am 2 volunteers 
needed 

We have a SignUpGenius Reservation calendar that interested Guilds can use to schedule a visit. Please feel free 
to share the link to the calendar below with any Guild you think would like to visit us. This link can also be found 
on the Homepage of the Guild’s website. Many thanks to Debbie for getting this set up. 

Visiting Guild Sign Up link LPQG Visiting Guilds Sign-Up 

THANK YOU! to all the members who have already volunteered to show the 2024 Quilt. It is very much 
appreciated. 

My contact information is in the Member listing. If you try to contact me by phone and I am unable to answer 
your call, please leave a message so I can call you back. 

Donna Garland, Donation Quilt Scheduler 

 

 

MONTICELLO DONATION QUILT RAFFLE 2024 

 

  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084FADA722ABF9C16-44648571-visiting


Bee Keeper Buzz        

 

SQUARE IN A SQUARE BEE 

WHEN: 2ND Wednesday each month @10AM-4PM 

WHERE: Red Barn Retreat, 21 N. Butch Arthur Rd       

Coldspring, TX 77331 

PURPOSE: Currently working on Challenges and  

     Quilts of Honor 

BEE KEEPER: Bonnie Walker.   

OTHER: Bring a lunch, $10 day use fee 

Having a Christmas Party 

Our purpose is to promote the Square-In-A-

Square technique. The next meeting will be March 

13, 2024. We will be working on applique and our 

projects. 

 

THIRD MONDAY BEE @ Trinity Tabernacle 

WHEN:  3rd Monday each month 

WHERE:  Trinity Tabernacle Assembly of God, Hwy 19 N 

PURPOSE:  Work on personal projects 

BEE KEEPER: Jammie Ackley 

OTHER: Diaper Pantry open first Thursday accepting baby 

item donations 

 

THURSDAY BEE 

WHERE: Escapee Clubhouse, Livingston 

WHEN:  10AM-3PM each Thursday. Bring your 

lunch 

PURPOSE:  Fellowship while working on  

projects!  Work on your own project.  Work on 

the BOM the Thursday following the guild 

meeting.  Come and Enjoy, Something for 

everyone!                                                 

BEEKEEPER: Sue Glick 
 
 
 

 

SEW & SO BEE 

WHEN:  4th Tuesday, 9:30am-4:30pm 

WHERE:  Marci Dickens Home 

                   590 T.W. Dickens, Livingston, TX 77351 

PURPOSE:  The Sew & So Bee is a group of quilters. 

 Sewists, crafters and crocheters that enjoy 

 fellowshipping and honing our skills.  We are a 

 diverse groups with varied skill levels who are  

happy to help anyone learn new techniques.  There 

 are two longarm quilting machines available to use  

(You need to let Marci know beforehand so she can 

 make sure they will be available), 4 sewing  

machines, a serger, embroidery machine, AccuQuilt  

electric fabric cutter and a large assortment of  

dies, ironing board and iron, and a cutting table 

 available to use.  You are welcome to bring your own  

machine.  There is space to set up 4 machines. 

BEE KEEPER: Marci Dickens 

OTHER: Bring your lunch.  Coffee, tea, water and sugar free 

sodas will be available. 

 

QUILTS FOR KIDS 

WHEN:  2nd Tuesday, 10AM-4PM 

WHERE:  Red Barn Retreat, 21 N. Butch Arthur 

Rd. Coldspring, Texas 77331 

PURPOSE:  Make quilts for Kids in crisis 

BEE KEEPER:  LaDonyce Hamilton 

OTHER:  Bring a lunch! Plus, a $10 facility fee.  

There are precut kits and fabric available.  You 

can also pick up a pack of pre-matched fabric and 

let your imagination soar!                     
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Kingwood Guild’s Beautiful Donation Quilt 
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Kathy & Brenda – Hospitality Stars! 
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2023-2025 LEADERSHIP TEAM 

President – Bonnie Walker 

1st Vice President -Programs – Marci  
Dickens 

2nd Vice President – Sharon Wright 

Secretary/Electronic Communications – 
Cheryl Cox 

Treasurer – Patty Drewitt 

Parliamentarian – Jammie Ackley 

The Board of Directors consists of all duly 
elected Officers and the Chairpersons of 
Standing Committees appointed by the 
President 

 

Standing Committees Chairs- 

Hospitality – Kathie Hilton & Brenda Hopson 

Newsletter – Vicki Wooddell 

Librarian – Sheila Robertson & Karen Lantron 

Quilt Show 2025 – Jammie Ackley 

Show & Tell – Sam Paprocki 

Publicity/Historian – Kay Hardy 

Sunshine & Shadows – Sharon Jeffries 

Fund Raising Quilt – Kay Hardy 

Door Prizes – Sharon Wright 

Block of the Month – Sharon Jeans 

Special Projects (Education) – Karen Godfrey 

Charity Norma Christensen 

Webmaster – Debbie Cox 

F.A.I.T.H. (Troop Support) – Lisa Jefferies 

Hometown Christmas – Kathie Hilton 

Quilts of Honor – Bonnie Walker 

Buy, Sell & Trade Table – Mary Parrish 

Photographer – Destiny Pennington 

Email Liaison – Sondra Sterling 

 

 

 

Fund Raising Quilt Committee 

   Quilt Design – LPQG BOARD 

   Quilt Tickets Printing – LPQG BOARD 

   Quilt Ticket Sales – Madi McMurry 

   Quilt Scheduler – Donna Garland 

 

 

Other Guild Projects 

   LPQG Memorabilia – Mary Parrish 

   Bee Keepers – A member from each Bee 

   Guild Logo Items – Joyce Trojan 

 

 

Fun Stuff Tables: 

50/50 -  Vickie Myers 

Birthdays – Vickie Myers 

Fat Quarter Stash Builder – Gail Kestler 

Fat Quarter of the Month – Ginger Sebastian 

Gifts to Visitors – Vickie Myers 

Secret Pals – Patty Drewett 

 

MARCH 2024 BIRTHDAYS 

Fat Quarters were presented to 

Karen Lee, LaDonyce Hamilton, Debbie Jones, Sue Glick, 
Sharon Jeans, Tonya Bruce & Delaine Bruce 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

LaLa’s Quilt Shop 
Presented by our Quilt Shop Sponsor LaDonyce Hamilton 

 

  

 

The biggest hit was the new Light Up Ruler! 

Everybody wants one! 

 

 

Everyone Got to Shop! 

 

 

 

There is a new Patriotic Panel in the Shop 

 

 

 

LaLa’s has the new Oliso Irons! 

 

 

 

 

Winner of the Prize from LaLa’s was 

Karen Lee 

 

 

Gadgets and more Gadgets and 

Sewing Machines, Oh My 

 

 

Cute Giraffes! 

 

 

LaDonyce showed many 

new gadgets 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

SHOW & TELL 

Patty Lawson’s Feed Sack Quilt 

 

 

Vicki Wooddell’s Valentines Hanging 

 

 

Ginger Sebastian’s Black & White 

 

 

Vicki Wooddell’s Ironing Board Hanging 

 

 

Ginger’s Valentine Blocks Quilt 

 

 

Vicki Wooddell’s Valentines Table Topper 

 

 

Gail & her Cardinal Table Runner 

 

 



  
Sue Glick and her Lovely Houses Quilt 

 

Sylvia Sills & her Travel Bag 

Lyla Wenneker shared a Patriotic Quilt 

 

Sarah Hiatt and her Large Jack’s Chain Quilt 

 

Bernadette San Miguel and her Son’s Storm at Sea Quilt 
with a hidden zippered pocket on back 

 

Jammie Ackley shared fabric fish, two 
embroidered pillows and an embroidered 
wall hanging 

Betty Tand shared two Rainbow Quilts 

 

  

 

 

 



  

 

 

  

Treasurer's Report Jan 2024

Transactions Jan 2024

1/1/2024 through 1/31/2024

Date Account Num Description Memo Category Amount

BALANCE 12/31/2023 24,625.01

1/3/2024 Checking LPQG SQUARE SPACE STORAGE Rent-Unit E-12 Jan 2024 Storage -63.00

1/8/2024 Checking LPQGDEP 50/50 Fifty Fifty 22.00

1/8/2024 Checking LPQGDEP 2024 donation quilt ticket sales Donation Quilt Income 125.00

1/8/2024 Checking LPQGDEP 2024 donation quilt ticket sales Donation Quilt Income 25.00

1/8/2024 Checking LPQGDEP membership Membership Dues 50.00

1/8/2024 Checking LPQGDEP exchange table Exchange table 8.75

1/8/2024 Checking LPQG2077 Blanchard Baptist Church -- $50 donation for meeting room Meeting Room -50.00

1/8/2024 Checking LPQG2078 Madi McMurray community service Community Services -19.99

1/8/2024 Checking LPQG2079 Debbie Cox Website renewal Website -214.89

1/8/2024 Checking LPQG2080 Vickie Myers fat quarters for birthdays and visitors Misc. -17.00

1/8/2024 Checking LPQGDEP advertising space Newsletter Advertising 20.00

1/27/2024 Checking LPQG2081 Blanchard Baptist Church -- $50 donation for meeting room Meeting Room -50.00

1/1/2024 - 1/31/2024 -164.13

BALANCE 1/31/2024 24,460.88

TOTAL INFLOWS 250.75

TOTAL OUTFLOWS -414.88

NET TOTAL -164.13

TRESURER’S REPORT 

01/01/2024 – 01/31/2024 

 

GUILD MEMBERS ONLY RAFFLE QUILT 

 

 

Beginning with the January Meeting and continuing thru March,                                                                  

there will be a Guild Members Only Quilt Raffle.  Ticket price is                                               

$5.00 per ticket.  This quilt was made from blocks of the month                                                    

won by Alice Bland and given to the Thursday Bee.  Sarah Haight                                                   

put the blocks together, then quilted it.  Since we have a lot of                                               

newer members and I don't know everyone yet, I am requesting                                             

that you show me your guild membership card in order to purchase a ticket.  The drawing will be 

held during the March meeting. 

 

Thank you, Sue Glick 

 

 

  

 



 

  
Door Prize Winners –    

Ginger Sebastian, Sharon Jeans, Lyla Wenneker & 
Patty Lawson                                     

 

Community Service  

Norma & her Project Table 

                              

 

LPQG Quilt Show 2025 

Sew Full of Wonder! 

April 4, 2025- April 5, 2025 

It will be here before we know it! 

 

 Special Education: Kay Hardy made a 
little frog and lily Pad     

                                           

 

Special Education 

Julie Wilson made a tugboat quilt for her book 

 

Special Education   Karen Godfrey shared two 
DINASAUR projects made by Vicki Wooddell   

 

                 

Special Education – Karen 

showed two new books 

   

Fat Quarter Winner – Marci Dickens 

                              

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
Easy Dresden 

March 5, 2024 @ Fabric Carousel, Huntsville, TX / on the square 

10-2 / $35 

 

Scallop Borders 

April 13, 2024 @ Fabric Carousel, Huntsville, TX / on the square 

10-2 / $35 

 

Get with me to get your name on the list and a supply list or go into Fabric Carousel. 

Tools and supplies ordered through Me/The Quilting Escape will receive a 10percent guild discount.  Thanks for 

your support. 

Jammie Ackley/The Quilting Escape 

 

 

 

           

Woodlands Area Quilt Guild 

“Bloomin’ Crazy for Quilts Show 

June 21 & June 22 

Lone Star Convention & Expo Center 

 

 

 

Upcoming Classes and Events 

QUILT SHOWS 

 

 

 



LaLa’s Quilt Shop 

 
 

 

 

 

*Buy one, get one Janome Sale* 

  Purchase a CM17, M8, M7 or 9480 and get a 
TM30 

New fabrics and notions arriving weekly from 
Moda, Benertex, Free Spirit, Checkers etc. 

Oliso Irons  

Now accepting deposits for the newly updated 
Oliso Mini irons, including the new Tula Pink 
version. 

Now accepting  deposits for pre-orders 
of the new Glow Ruler.  

6”,  arriving soon and 12 ½” square and 
6 ½  x 24” arriving in June 

 

 

 

  

 

                                                    

 

                                        

Sunshine & Shadows with Sharon Jefferies 

Sunshine:  Sue Glick has a new baby 
boy addition to her family born 02-12-24                                                          
 
Shadows:  Cards sent last month - 
Nancy Gafford, Veronica Dickens, 
Robert Strisko, James Dickens, Bitsy 
Barr, Ginger Sebastian, Jackie Murphy 
Burks. 
 
Cards to be sent this month - Patsy 
Simpson, JoAnn Parrish, and Vickie 
Meyers. 
 
If a card needs to be sent, please 
contact me 
at sharonljefferies@gmail.com.  

 

 

 

mailto:sharonljefferies@gmail.com


 



 

NOTE: BOM Requirements – When you enter the drawing and you win the drawing, you are obligated for the next twelve months to 

provide a block for the BOM drawing. 

If your BOM quilt is completed in six months you will be presented with $25.  Contact Shron Jeans, Chair, to let her know you 

completed your quilt.      



 

   

 

Guild Website:                       https://lpqgtexas.org 

Facebook Community Page:  

https://www.facebook.com/LivingstonPiecemakers Quilt Guild 

Facebook -Private Group:      

https://www.Facebook.com/groups/459602848637377 

Piecemakers Quilt Guild- Block of the Month & Other Stuff 

Instagram:                               

https://www.instagram.com/livpiecemakers/ 

Mailing Address:                     Livingston Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

    P.O. Box 1486 

    Livingston, Texas   77351 

 

HOW TO STAY IN TOUCH 

 

 

PLEASE – WHEN SUBMITTING ANYTHING FOR THE 

NEWSLETTER – 

SEND IT BY EMAIL TO:   vwooddell@currently.com 

Do not send as a reply to an email, do not use snail mail, Facebook, 

Facebook Messenger, or by Texting. It will get lost, it is time consuming 

to change the format, and takes time to search for it.  Your cooperation 

and help are really appreciated! 

Vicki Wooddell, Newsletter Editor 

Deadline for Newsletter submissions is the Friday following the Guild 
Meeting! 

ADVERTISEMENT RATES 

1/8 PAGE:  $20/YEAR (Business Card Size) (12 Issues) 

1/2 PAGE:  Contact us @piecemakersguildtex@gmail.com 
(12 Issues) 

Above rates apply to 12 issues.  Ads accepted only for quilting or 
quilting-related subjects and must be prepaid. 

Deadline for ads (getting copy or camera-ready artwork to the 
Editor) is the first of the month in which you wish the ads to appear. 

Email the Editor at  piecemakersguildtex@gmail.com if you have any 
questions. 

SUBSCRIPTIONS 

PATCHWORK GAZETTE – LPQG trades complimentary issues of 
the PATCHWORK GAZETTE with other Guilds upon request.  Contact 
Newsletter Editor for additional information. 

 

HANDI QUILTER SIXTEEN for sale with 

Back Kit and Lazer for stitching Pantographs. 
Includes Stitch Regulator, Quiltable 10ft table with 

batting bar and castors. New in-box table tracks are to 

be installed upon reassembly, Easy-Fit Ruler Base, 

Handi Feet Conversion Kit, Glide Foot, Channel Locks, 

Side Clamps, Velcro Leaders and Pins, Tension Bar 

includes 0 center tape measure for keeping your quilt 

straight. Size M Bobbin.  Needles included with wrench 

and magnet for aligning needle, Meander Pantograph 

Included, Service and Operating Manual 

Asking $3000 ~ Local pickup only, boxed and ready for 

pickup. 

Contact Debbie Cox at 936-329-1519 
 

 

 

Viking Epic $3000 

 

Evolve baby lock $1000 

 

 

Viking Eden rose 250c $1500 

Contact Becky DeWitt if interested at 828-421-2937.  
Machines belonged to the Mother-In-Law and were well 
taken care of.  All additional accessories included. 

 

WHAT’S FOR SALE? 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/459602848637377
https://www.instagram.com/livpiecemakers/
mailto:vwooddell@currently.com
mailto:piecemakersguildtex@gmail.com

